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    The Indiana Department of Transportation announces the beginning of construction on Perry
Crossing Road in Clark County.  During construction Perry Crossing Road will be closed from
Columbus-Mann Road to one mile west of Columbus-Mann Road. The closure is scheduled to
begin the morning of Wednesday, March 3. The alternate route during the closure is US 31, St.
Joe Road and Allentown Road. Local residents will have access to their property.
      During this phase of construction workers will be widening Perry Crossing Road, widening
and improving the bridge and straightening the curve.
      This work is part of road a construction project for Perry Crossing Road from US 31 to 1.19
mile NE of State Road 60. The $2,318,000.00 contract was awarded to Gohmann Asphalt and
Construction, Inc. of Clarksville. The contract has an October 21, 2010 completion date.  
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